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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 11:23 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); Bill Stern; 

dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl Finger; Matt 

Callaghan

Subject: Fw: Compost pilot programme

FYI. JM 

________________________________________ 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 11:22 AM 

To: Catherine Purdon 

Subject: Re: Compost pilot programme 

 

Dear Ms Purdon -- At this point, the proposed budget for 2016-2017 does not include a line item in the amount of 

$44,500 for a pilot program for food composting.  The Sustainability Committee of the Board is continuing to consider 

this matter and among other things, may meet with School representatives to explore the possibility of a pilot program 

that might be implemented at a lower cost to the Village. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

________________________________________ 

From: Catherine Purdon <cmpurdon@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, February 28, 2016 8:42 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Re: Compost pilot programme 

 

Hello, 

 

I was wondering if there are any updates on this program? 

 

Thank you, 

 

Catherine 

 

On 1/4/16, 10:54 AM, "Mayor" <mayor@scarsdale.com> wrote: 

 

>Dear Ms. Purdon -- Thank you for your email. 

> 

>Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

>________________________________________ 

>From: cmpurdon@gmail.com <cmpurdon@gmail.com> 

>Sent: Monday, January 4, 2016 10:08 AM 

>To: Mayor 

>Subject: Compost pilot programme 

> 

>To Whom It May Concern: 

> 
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> 

>We are very interested in participating in the pilot program for food 

>scrap composting. We are at 144 Lee Road.    It would be a great chance 

>to supplement the program at Edgewood school and help Scarsdale make a  

>decision about the program. 

> 

>Thank you, 

> 

>Catherine Purdon 

 

 


